
Jubilee Mennonite Church 
812 28th Avenue, Meridian, MS  

(601) 693-8073 | jubileemennonite.org 
 

Jubilee Mennonite Church follows Jesus Christ by offering God’s healing 
and hope to our community and the world. 

 

You belong here! 
 

Co-Pastors: Duane & Elaine Maust (601-917-2249 or 601-917-2248) 
Elders: Chris Bowers, Joel Diener, Jeff Landis 

Youth & Young Adult Minister: Lindsay Diener (985-855-5806)    
Ministry Coordinator: Kelsey Luke (601-692-3595) 

 

February 11, 2018 

 
Sunday School: 9:30 a.m. 

Danger! Danger! Tongue Ahead – James 3:1-12                        Anita Wansley 

Spanish Speaking Class – Lectionary Texts  Williams Betancourt 

 Sojourners Book Study – The Upside-Down Kingdom           Class Members 

 Gospel Class – Study of Matthew 3:1-12                                         Elaine Maust 
  

Worship Service: 10:45 a.m. 

Greeter             Dewayne Garrett 

Worship Leader                  Duane Maust 

 Song Leader               Sharon Dufour 

                Nursery                      Amy Yoder & Fern Diener, Lisa Shelly & Mary Wansley 

 

Order of Service 
Call to Worship 
Worship Songs 
 

Welcome  
Children’s Story                            Holly Garrett 
Offering 
     Offertory                                                                    Micah Diener 
 

Praying                    Duane Maust 
 

Scripture Reading –  I Corinthians 9:24-27                   
Sermon – Olympic Training                 Elaine Maust 
 

Response              
Announcements 
Benediction 

Next Sunday’s sermon: Firman Gingerich 

~ 
After the Children’s Story, children ages 3 and under may go to the nursery. 

 

A special welcome to all of our guests! Please complete the visitor card in the pew 
and drop it into the offering plate. Plan to join us for worship again soon! 

 

This Week at Jubilee 
TODAY            English Class - 5:00pm (Jeff Landis) 
MON 2/12       Surplus Grocery Pick-up - 9:30am (Jack Wansley)                           
TUE 2/13         Mom’s group - 9:00am (Beth Graybill)  
                          Snack Bags - 10:00am-12:00 (Kelsey Luke) 
WED 2/14       Ash Wednesday Service - 6:30pm (Firman Gingerich) 
FRI 2/16          Men’s Prayer Breakfast - 6:15am (Wayne Gorrow) 
                          Women’s Retreat at Pine Lake Camp (Fern Diener) 
SAT 2/17          Jr. Youth gym night at Jubilee          
 

Mark Your Calendar… 
February 18        Pot Luck 
February 21        Next Wednesday Night Bible Study (Anita Wansley) 
February 22        Free Store is Open to the Public (Sandra Rush) 
February 25        Youth get-together at the Dieners 
February 27        Next Grocery Distribution 9:30am (Kelsey Luke) 
February 28        Congregational Meeting - 6:30pm (Matt Graybill) 
March 3               Work Day at Pine Lake Camp (Matt Graybill) 
March 4               Worship Planning Team Meeting (Kelsey Luke) 
                               Picture Day (Kelsey Luke) 
April 13-15           Jubilee Camp Out at Pine Lake (Jeff Landis) 

 
 

Jubilee welcomes Pastor Firman and Susan Gingerich.  The Gingeriches will 
help with worship services and the food pantry ministry during the Mausts 2 1/2 week 
Sabbatical.  Duane and Elaine will return to Jubilee on March 4.  Questions?  Talk to 
the Pastor Congregation Relation Committee; Melody Clymer, Milli Floyd or Paul Shelly 
 

Lindsay Diener will soon be taking maternity leave from her role as Youth and Young 
Adult Minister. During her leave, the following people will oversee each area of her 
position: Suzanne Opal (junior youth), Jake Luke (youth), Stephen & Amy Yoder (young 
adult care group). Lindsay plans to take up to 12 weeks. Questions, see the PCRC. 
 

Every Tuesday from 10:00am- 12:00, Jubilee shares Snack Bags and surplus 
groceries with about 50 of our neighbors.  During these hours we have opportunities to 
share and demonstrate God's love.  To learn more about the Snack Bag ministry or to 
learn how you can help, talk to Kelsey Luke. 
 

The Jr. Youth are invited to a Gym Night at church on Saturday, February 17th from 
6-8pm. Wear tennis shoes and bring a snack to share. Questions? See a Sponsor. 
 

We are updating the picture board! If you need a picture or want to update the one 
we currently have, please plan to have your picture taken before or after the service on 
Sunday, March 4. Questions? See Kelsey Luke. 
 

We are trying a new Potluck clean-up schedule. For the next three months we invite 
you to stay and clean after potluck, if you are able and willing, based on your last name. 
This month, if you have a last name starting with A-D, please plan to help us clean after 
the meal. The next potluck is February 18th. Questions? See Kelsey Luke. 
 

Wayne Gorrow had the honor of writing a check Howie and Dianna Schiedel for 
$5,542.00 as a symbol of the love this congregation has for them. 
 

Regular offering for 02/04/2018 $3,186.00, budgeted $2,767.25. 
Year-to-date $75,568.50, budgeted $73,661.58.  
 

Happy Birthday to John Opel (Feb. 16). 


